
Friday 17th September 2021 

We thank you for your continued support. 
Each week we will inform you of events taking place and important dates for your diary. It will be sent out 
every Friday via ParentPay so please ensure that you have given your details to the school office. It can also 
be found on the school website. 
M.Collinson 

Coming to school is important. Each week we will award a certificate to the class with the best 
attendance. You must ring school and inform school on the first day of absence. Please don’t send your 

child to school if they have symptoms of COVID-19. You are advised to take them for a PCR test. 
Every week all pupils who have 100% attendance go into an envelope and one child per class is chosen 

to receive a pencil, a ruler or a bookmark.  
Any pupil who has 100% attendance each term will receive a wrist band and a certificate. 

All children who have 100% weekly receive a 100% sticker.  
Attendance Winners of the Week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Autumn Term Events 

w/c 13.9.21 Year 6 start swimming lessons 

17.9.21 Year 3 Wild Dog Stone Age visitor in school for Year 3 

24.9.21 Macmillan Coffee Morning (more to follow) 

13.10.21 That History Bloke Ancient Greeks in school Year 6 

13.10.21 Y4 7 a side football Boldon School – 24 pupils 

21.10.21 Rugby for Year 5 at Boldon School. – 24 pupils. 

22.10.21 School closes at 3.30pm for Half Term. 

w/e 17.09.2021 
3CL 

100% 
 



Each week, staff choose a pupil in their class to be pupil of the week. If it is a pupil working 
from home their certificate will be put in their tray ready for their return. 

Week ending 17.09.2021 
3CL –  JASMINE SILLAH 
3AE – JAMES WILSON 

4NW – ALEX COULSON 
4NG – ELLA-MAY GRANT 

4KJ – JACOB WILSON 
5LR – OLIVER HAYES 
5BA – PENNY WHYTE 
6JO – ALFIE MANSON 

6FD – DAISY CHAMBERS 
6GD – CONNOR BARRAS 

Well done everyone! 
 

Any child self-isolating will be expected to complete home learning. 
All work for the day is uploaded on Google Classroom by the class teacher and must be 
completed. 
Teachers are also delivering some live teaching to pupils at home on a daily basis. 
Pupils can access support from their teachers by clicking on the meeting link, even if live 
teaching is not going ahead.  The meet link is kept open for much of the day.  It is better to 
contact the teacher via the meet link for immediate feedback.   
It is useful to have the worksheet open when completing a live lesson so pupils can access 
the worksheet easily if need be. 
If there are any issues, then please don’t hesitate to contact school and ask for help. 
Please email admin@biddickhallschool.co.uk if you test positive over a weekend or holiday. 

 

Welcome to Mr R.McKay our new school caretaker. Welcome to Miss A.Elliott our new 
lunchtime supervisor in year 3. 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

From Monday 20th September 2021 ALL year groups 
School opening times: 

8.55am – 3.30pm 
Gates open at 8.35am 

Doors open at 8.45am – (all children enter straight away) 
Gates close at 8.55am 
Gates open at 3.20pm 
Gates close at 3.40pm 



 

School takes no responsibility for any bikes or scooters that are brought into school. They 

must be taken home each evening.  

NO PARENTS/CARERS ARE ALLOWED IN THE BIKE SHEDS.

Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Collinson 
 


